
 

Happy Lutheran Schools Week! 
Although our week was cut short by the weather, students still enjoyed some wonderful time together creating artwork 
that is on display in the main hallway. 
 
We SING! 
Reminder that our conclusion to Lutheran Schools Week will be this Sunday, January 28.  Students will sing in the 
church service.  Families are encouraged to join us for breakfast beginning at 8:00am, Sunday School at 8:30am, and 
church at 9:30am.  Students will be signed in and out in the back of the church at the balcony steps. 
 
Achievement Testing 
We will be doing our testing a little differently this year.  Rather than one exhausting week of testing, students will take 
one or two tests per week beginning January 29.  We will test a couple times each week throughout the month of 
February.  We hope this alleviates some of the stress on our students and families and allows our students to do their 
very best. 
 
Scholastic Reading Counts 
A new semester brings a new beginning to our SRC challenge.  Congratulations to the Blue Jays for their early but 
narrow lead!  We will update points each month.  The team with the most points at the end of the semester will enjoy a 
lunchtime celebration!  Keep reading everyone. 
 
Athletics 
Basketball and cheerleading finished up their seasons in January.  Thank you to our coaches and other volunteers who 
made our seasons so successful.  We are looking forward to an amazing volleyball season!  Check the calendar for 
dates and times.  Parents are encouraged to volunteer to work at any of the home games. 
 
Mid-Term 
February 9 is mid-term.  Reports will come home on February 14. 
 
Field Trip 
A field trip has been scheduled for February 27 to take part in the Maple Syrup Days at Forest Glen.  Drivers will be 
needed. 
 
School Board Meetings 
Any family members who would like to attend school board meetings are welcome to do so.  Please notify the school 
office in advance.  Meetings are held the third Thursday of each month at 5pm in the school office area. 
 
Absences 
If students are going to be absent, parents must notify the school office by calling 217-442-4311 or sending an email to 
tls.office@trinityadvancedlearning.org with the reason for the absence, such as “ill, doctor’s appointment, etc.” 
 
Dates to Remember 
1/28  -  TLS Sunday - Breakfast 8am, Sunday School 8:30am, Church Service (Students will sing) 9:30am 
1/30  -  JV & Varsity Volleyball at Judah Christian, Champaign; 6pm 
2/1    -  JV & Varsity Volleyball - Home; 6pm 
2/8    -  Varsity Volleyball - Home; 6pm 
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